
From: Rachael Feagan
To: AdministrativeServices
Subject: Courtesy Notice for ID# 25SS00006 - & 25Z00019
Date: Friday, August 15, 2025 1:22:47 PM

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Property Owners James and Rachael Feagan
3845 Grantline Rd. Mims, Fl 32754

We do have concerns with the flooding issues in the low areas of this property. 

Sincerely,
James Feagan 

mailto:rtfeagan@gmail.com
mailto:administrativeservices@brevardfl.gov

